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10th May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Re: Thank you and one last request (for unwanted uniform) 
 
We are writing to you as parents of Year 11. 
 
Some of you will have daughters who are leaving the school. On behalf of the UPA, we would 
like to thank so many of you for all your support over the years by attending our events, 
donating gifts and prizes and for allowing your daughter to buy all those doughnuts! We could 
not have done it without your support. The last year has been a strange one as we have not 
been able to do as much as we would like to help raise money for the school.  
 
Whether you are leaving the school, or your daughter is moving to Sixth Form, we have one 
last request of you! Next year, your daughter will no longer need her school uniform. Please 
consider donating any unwanted uniform for our “Nearly New” sales. We are extremely low on 
stock this year and this event is normally one of our highest revenue earners for the school. 
 
Please send us whatever you have in a carrier bag labelled 'UPA uniform sale' and leave them 
at the Student Services office where we can collect them. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Jacqueline Potts and Joanne Davies 
Joint Chairs 
 
For and on behalf of the Ursuline Parents’ Association 
 
upa@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 


